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Dear Parents and Friends, 

It is already week 7, which means there are only three more weeks left in the school year! 

The last day of school for students and staff is December 15 as our staff development days 

were held earlier this term.  

Concert: Next week is concert week!! The whole school will be going to Repentance Creek 

Hall for rehearsals on Wednesday and Thursday. Travel will be by private car with Rochelle, 

Sue, Jen and parents. Please complete and return the attached permission note. The P&C 

have asked each family to bring something to share for supper. Sue will need a few helpers 

to decorate the hall on Thursday. Once again, please remind your children to practise their 

lines and their guitar. 

Kinder Orientation: If you know any little people who will be starting big school next year 

please let them know that we will be holding Kinder Orientation dates on Friday 17th, 24th 

November and Friday 1st December from 10.30am to 11.30am. They are also welcome to 

pop in for a visit on a day that suits them by calling us on 66882128 to arrange a time. 

Outstanding payments: As it is coming up to the end of year, we would love to get all out-

standing accounts finalised. If you still have outstanding payments from any of our many ac-

tivities and events, you will receive a statement of account with today’s newsletter. If you 

are having any difficulties paying this, please complete the attached ‘Application for Stu-

dent Assistance’ form, as we can allocate funds for this purpose. 

In the classroom: This week we have been working on multiplication, division and area in 

maths. In HSIE the children have completed and shared their information reports about a 

Hindu God. In PDHPE students have been 

discussing surf and beach safety in prepa-

ration for our end of year surfing lessons. 

Jen, Rochelle, Sue and Sharon 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

"“We wish to recognise the generations of the local Aboriginal people of the Bundjalung Nation who have 

lived in and derived their physical and spiritual needs from the forests, rivers, lakes and streams of this beau-

tiful valley over many thousands of years as the traditional owners and custodians of these lands." 

 

Fri Nov 24 

Dec 1 

Kinder Orientation 

10.30-11.30am 

Thurs Nov 30 School Concert 

Dates To Remember  
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Repentance Creek Hall 

Wood Fired Pizza Night 

 

It’s the LAST in 2017, Let’s make it the BEST! 

Pizza, dessert, licenced or BYO 

Saturday 25
th

 November from 4:30pm 

 Repentance Creek Hall 


